Sacramento Area Miata Owners Association
BOO Meeting

May 15, 2021, 11:30am
The officers met at Lake Clamentia at Rancho Murieta.

Board Members Present: Martin Boersma, Jack Parker and Michele Nanjo

New Business

Life Members
Jeanne George sent us a list of the new life members from the last year. We need to
determine how to honor these people. Certificates, etc.

Website

It is not feasible to have a backup admin for the website since it is linked to Jack’s
personal email account. Therefore, Jack will ensure the data is backed up quarterly and if/
when he is no longer able to manage the website, we will create a new one and port the
data over.

Dues

If the club were to disband, we would not be able to return any of the money in our
accounts to the members. It would have to be donated to another charitable organization.
Consequently, the board is considering reducing the amount we have in savings by
reducing the club dues and/or subsidizing costly events such as our birthday celebration.

SAMOA 30t Anniversary Celebration
The birthday party has been rescheduled for August 27-29 in Virginia City. Once we get a

head count, the board needs to decide how much the club will subsidize this event to
reduce costs for our members.

Club Merchandise
We need a coordinator for club merchandise sales.

The meeting was adjourned. The next BOO meeting is TBA.



